
Closing Leadership Training 2022-24

We have spent the last few days learning many new skills and 
developing new lasting friendships. As we have gotten to know each 
we have learned new things about our Alpha Delta Kappa sisters on 
the board. We have laughed, had good food and a lot fun.


As much as we enjoyed ourselves, we have worked hard as a team to 
learn skills needed to be on California Executive Board. We will use 
these skills in the coming 2 years. Besides learning these important  
new skills we have explored new ideas on how to increase growth 
and strengthen our chapters in California and to continue make our 
State a leader in our organization.


Rosena has shared with us her vision for California.  Being on the 
Executive Board  with her will give us the opportunity to “ Step into 
the Future” and turn the visions for the up coming biennium into 
reality.



